
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

     
 

   
 

   
 

     
 

 
    

 
       

  
 

 
      

    
  

 
 

     
   

 
      

 
 

 

 
  

  
 

Councillor 

Gord Perks 
WARD 4 • PARKDALE-HIGH PARK 

Toronto City Hall, 2nd Floor, Suite A14 

100 Queen Street West Toronto ON MSH 2N2 

T: 416.392.7919 F: 416.392.0398 

councillor_perks@toronto.ca 

gordperks.ca 

NEW BUSINESS 

Date: Monday, July 7, 2025 

To: Toronto and East York Community Council 

From: Councillor Gord Perks 

Subject: Traffic and Parking Non-Delegated By-Law Changes for the 2025 Canadian 
National Exhibition 

Dear Chair and Members of Toronto and East York Community Council, 

I am recommending that the Chair and members of Toronto and East York Community 
Council add to the agenda the attached City report regarding the 2025 Canadian National 
Exhibition (CNE). 

The report seeks approval from Toronto and East York Community Council and City 
Council for temporary traffic and parking by-law changes, to enhance traffic operations 
and pedestrian safety during the CNE, which will take place from August 15 to September 
1, 2025, inclusive. 

The submission of this report did not meet the agenda closing date. I am recommending 
we add this important report as a new business item to be considered today. 

Attachment 1: Temporary Adjustments to Traffic and Parking Regulations for 2025 
Canadian National Exhibition (Non-Delegated) 

Sincerely, 

Councillor Gord Perks 
Ward 4, Parkdale-High Park 


